
 
Sent: 20/01/2017 4:58:43 PM 
Subject: Planning Application PP005/16  Hi, I am writing in support of the proposed re-zoning at Jackson Rd/Boondah Rd Warriewood received via your mail communication today. I believe the area and local district will benefit under the proposal as outlined. The area needs increasing and improved residential accommodation to support our swelling population and continual difficulties experienced by first home buyers to gain a foot hold in our area. Certainly, any proposal must be accompanied by increased infrastructure, such as road building and widening, traffic management controls and appropriate ‘greening’ surrounding the development. Regards, Ron   Ron Atkins 11 Oak St Nth Narrabeen 2101 0418 2468 12  


